
 

 

 
    

 

 
    

   

 
  

   
  
   

 

 

  

   
    

  

  

  

  
 

  
  
   
  

 

 

  

  

     

  

Planning Policy <planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk> 

Fwd: Sport England - Local Plan 
1 message 

Planning Policy <planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk> 19 June 2017 at 13:54 
To: Planning Policy <adurplanningpolicy@adur-worthing.gov.uk> 

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Laura Hutson <Laura.Hutson@sportengland.org> 
Date: 19 June 2017 at 11:39 
Subject: Sport England - Local Plan 
To: "planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk" <planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk> 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your consultation on the post-submission Main Modifications to the Post 
Submission Adur Local Plan. I can confirm Sport England has no further comments to make at 
this stage. 

Kind regards, 

Laura 

Laura Hutson MRTPI 

Planning Manager 

T: 02072731616 
M: 07771339043 
F: 020 7273 1981 
E: Laura.Hutson@sportengland.org 

1st Floor, 21 Bloomsbury Street, London, WC1B 3HF 

mailto:Laura.Hutson@sportengland.org
mailto:planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk
mailto:planning.policy@adur-worthing.gov.uk
mailto:Laura.Hutson@sportengland.org
http://www.sportengland.org/
http://www.thisgirlcan.co.uk/
https://linkedin.com/company/sport-england
https://twitter.com/sport_england
https://facebook.com/sportengland
https://instagram.com/officialsportengland/
https://youtube.com/user/sportenglandfilm
mailto:Laura.Hutson@sportengland.org
mailto:Laura.Hutson@sportengland.org
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The information contained in this e-mail may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000. Additionally, this email and any attachment are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual 
to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email 
and any attachment in error, and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying, is strictly 
prohibited. 

This email has been scanned for email related threats and delivered safely by Mimecast. 
For more information please visit http://www.mimecast.com 

Planning Policy Team 
Adur and Worthing Councils 

http://www.mimecast.com/
http://www.mimecast.com



